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 Mrs. Braman and the NHS students organized this year’s Powder Puff football game and they raised 

$700 for the Hope Foundation. 

 

 Our FFA students competed against other Michigan schools in the Michigan FFA Association Broiler 

Contest. The chicks that were fed and raised by students from birth, grew with no defects and had a 

96% uniformity.  

 

 Dansville High School students in Mrs. Braman’s American Literature classes honored our heroes on 

Veterans’ Day by making a video filled with poems and pictures created by students. The students also 

presented their War Fair projects to our middle school students. This was the seventh year of the 

annual event. 

 Dansville High School seniors and their parents were invited to attend a FAFSA (college financial aid) 

session led by Dansville’s Capital Area College Access Network advisor, Heather Lloyd, and a college 

admissions specialist. Families had an opportunity to electronically complete their FAFSA forms and ask 

questions.   

 Dansville High School’s Freshmen participated in the annual Commitment to Graduate ceremony 

where they pledge their commitment to finish high school and earn a diploma. Vance DeCamp was this 

year’s speaker and he spoke to the kids about the importance of achieving goals despite obstacles. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/MichiganFFA/?fref=mentions

